
Be Kind: Be Fair: Be Honest                                                       Friday 11th December 2020 
   
      
                         
                                                              
  

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

“In the joy of the Gospel we will work together to be kind, be fair and honest, and become the people 
Jesus calls us to be. 

Merit 
Winners 

Stars of the 
Week 

Value of the 
Week: 

‘PEACE’ 
Rec: Hollie V 

 
Y1:   Noah L 

 
Y2: Mya-Leigh 

 
Y3:  Ben A 

 
Y4:  Leo D 

 
Y5:  Amiee P 

 
Y6: Isabelle W 

 

Rec: Florence L 
 

Y1:   Harvey R 
 

Y2: Isla S 
 

Y3:  Jessie H 
 

Y4:   Aleksander A 

 
Y5: Ellise A  

 
Y6: Ryan McD 

 

Rec: Filip Z 
 

Y1:   Sienna McL 
 

Y2: Shelby-Jayne 
 

Y3:  Ava C 
 

Y4:  Emily W 
 

Y5: Jonah L 
 

Y6: Lilly H 
 
 

Musician Of the Week: Peter A & 
Luke A 

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 

Today the children and staff brightened up school with an 
array of colorful, Christmas jumpers. It was great to see. 
Thank you to everyone who sent in their donations. We 
have raised and banked £160 for the ‘Save the 
Children’ appeal. Well done everyone. 
 
 
 
On Monday we light the third candle on our Advent 
wreath. (The pink candle, which represents: JOY.) We 
look forward to lots of ‘JOY’ and excitement as we get 
closer to Christmas. The reception children will be 
performing their Christmas Nativity performance next 
week and we look forward to seeing all our little angels 
shine! We are currently looking into options of how we 
can record or stream this event. 
 

FOSG CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 
 

A big thank you to everyone who has purchased raffle tickets 
for the Christmas Hamper. The deadline to purchase the 
tickets is Thursday 16th December and the draw will take 
place the following day on the 17th. Good luck everyone! 
 

Parking Issues 
 

Today I have had several parents complain to me about 
people parking illegally on the pavements. Today we nearly 
had a serious accident. I have also had residents complain 
about driveways being blocked.  I am pleading with you to 
take extra time when picking up and dropping off, whilst 
sticking to your allocated times. Please be considerate of 
others and make sure the safety of our children comes first!! 
The police have been informed and are going to being 
carrying out weekly checks. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 
CHECK OUT THE                           

CHRISTMAS 
LUNCH MENU…. 

 
LET YOUR 

TEACHER KNOW IF 
YOU WOULD LIKE 

A CHRISTMAS 
DINNER! 

 

Gregory’s Gang 
 

Gregory’s Gang will be open next Friday 18th December, 
the last day of term. However, I would be very grateful if 
all children could be collected by 5.15pm, so my staff 
and cleaners can complete a thorough deep clean of the 
hall, classrooms and toilets. Any issues with this early 
pick up please contact Mrs Heaton as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Have a nice weekend, 
 
Mr D Darbyshire 
 
Head teacher 

School Diary Dates: 
 

Fri 11th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day £1 donation. 
Fri 11th Dec: School Report Cards sent home. 
Thurs 17th Dec: Christmas Lunch 
Fri 18th Dec: School Closes.  
Mon 4th Jan: School reopens 

 

 


